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Smethport’s Mansion District Walking Tour 
is a self-guided tour of a charming Victorian 
Village located along scenic Route 6 with  
over 30 architectural gems from the 1800s.  
Visit Old Town Smethport, tour the displays, 
shop the General Store and America’s First 
Christmas Store, dine at the Cottage House 
Restaurant. Tour the Old Jail Museum. 
Overnight in a mansion in Smethport located 
only minutes from Hamlin Lake, or stay in the 
Architects Suite at Lynn Hall along Route 6.
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“Walk the Tracks Across the Sky,” the Kinzua 
Sky Walk, hike the trails, and visit the historic 
displays at the Kinzua Bridge State Park in  
Mt. Jewett. In Kane, tour the McCleery Wolf 
Center at the Kane Depot. Hike or bike the 
Knox & Kane Rail Trail. Taste & Tour at Log 
Yard Brewery, Flickerwood & Bear Creek 
wineries, CJ Spirits and Wilds Sonshine. The 
historic Kane Manor Inn and Olmsted Manor 
offer unique lodging experiences.

A collectible pin is A collectible pin is 
available for purchase available for purchase 
at most historic sites at most historic sites 
in McKean County, in McKean County, 
Pennsylvania. Pennsylvania. 

Serenity Glass Park is a creation of artistic 
towers and sculptures fashioned of glass in 
Port Allegany. The Eldred WW II Museum 
is history you can see, touch and feel. Loop 
through the forest to visit the museum’s in 
Bradford- Zippo/Case, Penn Brad Oil and 
Marilyn Horne. Bradford’s National Historic 
District offers a wide variety of lodging, 
restaurants, shops, a brewery, and the Art 
Deco – Main Street Movie House.


